
March 2017 Amarillo and Milliken Campuses Information Bulletin  

Montessori Pre-School, Private Elementary School, & Private High School,     Three Distinct Programs  -  One Unique School 

Dates to Remember: 

March 9 

International Day  

 

March 13-17 

March Break 

 

March 23 
Amarillo Campus 
Report Cards Distributed 

 

March 24 
Milliken Campus  
Report Cards Distributed 

 

 

March 28 
Amarillo Campus  
Parent Teacher Interview 
Day 
 

March 29 
Milliken Campus  
Parent Teacher Interview 
Day 
 

Re-Registration (Early re-registration discount ends April 1st) 

 

TCMPS Summer Fun Camp, held for 8 weeks during July and 

August, is the perfect place for your child during the summer 

months. The camp offers flexible hours, partial month pro-

grams  and the right mix of summer activities and academics! 

The Summer Fun Camp is taught by our own teachers that you 

know and trust.  

Register for Summer Fun Camp and your child will have a 

memorable, educational and enjoyable experience. 

Registrations are accepted on a first come  

first served basis. 

 

 

 

Register by April 1st for 3 or more weeks - Save $50 

 

          SUMMER FUN CAMP 

 

Keep updated with the latest TCMPS news and events!  Help us grow our presence; like us on Facebook, “The Official 

Town Centre Montessori Private Schools”, and follow us on Twitter, “tcmps@tcmps”.  

We would like to thank all of our parents and guardians who registered early, re-

serving a place for the 2017-2018 school year and ensuring that their child will be 

placed with their classmates for the upcoming school year. Parents and guardians 

paying in monthly installments can still take advantage of the following special of-

fers. Register by April 1st and receive a $100 discount off the June 2018 

payment. For our graduating pre-school students, the transition to grade 1 

marks a special time in a child’s development. In order to help pave the way for 

the journey ahead we have put together a package of two special discount offers. 

$300 Off Grade 1 Tuition - This discount is available anytime and with all  

                                              methods of payment.  

$200 Uniform Coupon -  TCMPS and the school’s official uniform supplier have        

            arranged to offer parents a $200 voucher towards  

            the purchase of a new school uniform.    

If you have any questions please drop by the Office to talk to one of our Vice-

Principals. 
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March Break 

 International Day 
On International Day, Thursday, March 9th we will celebrate the wonderful mul-

ticulturalism that we enjoy as Canadians. All students are encouraged to dress in 

outfits representing their ethnic background, or country or region of origin.  
 

As part of the celebrations, parents and guardians are invited to provide a  food 

item representing their ethnic background, or country of origin. Please include a 

complete ingredient list for all food brought to school for International Day cele-

brations.  

 

In compliance with the Day Nurseries Act, parents of our toddler, pre-casa and 

casa students, can volunteer to contribute only food prepared from licensed res-

taurants or grocery stores. If you have any questions please speak to one of the 

Vice-Principals.  

TCMPS reminds all families that the school will be closed for the March Break 

holidays from Monday, March 13th to Friday, March 17th. We hope you and 

your family have a safe and relaxing March Break. Classes will resume at their 

regular hours on Monday, March 20th. 

Parent Teacher Interview Days 
Amarillo Campus —  Tuesday, March 28th  

Milliken Campus — Wednesday,  March29th  

The second term of this school year is nearing completion, culminating with 

the report card distribution and Parent Teacher Interviews. On Thursday, 

March 23rd report cards will be sent home for students attending the Amarillo 

Campus and Parent Teacher Interviews will be held on Tuesday, March 28th. 

Students attending the Milliken Campus will take their report cards home on Friday, March 24th and the 

interviews are scheduled for Wednesday, March 29th. As always sign up sheets will be posted on your 

child’s classroom door starting on Wednesday, March 1st. Please remember to sign up for interviews with 

your class teacher as well as subject teachers. Sign up sheets for the subject teachers will be posted in the 

main hallways. No regular classes are held on Parent Teacher Interview days.  

Break 


